
NOTES 

World Peace Through Law Board Meeting 

January 30, 2018 

 

Attendees: Randy, Mickey, Chalia, Korrinna, Elie, Regina  

Agenda Items 

Sponsorship: CLE organized by Regina Palouse 

The board voted to appropriate $500 to co-sponsor an upcoming CLE titled Mass Atrocities and 

Human Rights: Legal Challenges and Responses. The CLE will be held at Seattle University 

Law School on June 20-22, 2018. WPTL members will be able to attend for a reduced rate due to 

our sponsorship. 

Ideas for future WPTL CLEs 

We began brainstorming options for CLEs this year. The following topics will be pursued by the 

board members as listed. We would look for co-sponsors with other WSBA sections as 

appropriate. We will check in on each topic next meeting. 

 Plight of the Rohingya in Burma (Elie, Regina) 

 Litigation and activism update around the Dakota Access Pipeline (Mickey) 

 Gender issues in international law (Regina) 

Posting past CLE materials online as a resource 

We discussed to create an online library of resources from past WPTL CLEs on our website. 

This is certainly possible, although there is a question whether the materials should be freely 

accessible or password protected as WPTL member benefit. One idea presented was to password 

protect recent materials but make older materials freely available. We will take this up again next 

meeting. 

Funds to co-sponsor future WSBA Open Sections Nights 

Given the success of WSBA’s Open Section Night and the visibility it creates for our section, the 

board voted to appropriate $200 to be a co-sponsor for future Open Section Nights ($50 per 

event). 


